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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Contractors to Bid on State Park Project #ADCNR-Cabins-2-2024 
  
 
FROM: Dennis Grooms, Construction Manger 
  Alabama State Parks 
 
SUBJECT: Tiny Cabins and Mobile Homes for Guest Lodging 
  Statewide  

ADCNR-Cabins-2-2024 
Addendum #1 
  

This addenda is to address attendees of the mandatory prebid conference held on February 21st, 2024 at State 
Park Headquarters for the above referenced project. 
 
Questions raised during the prebid meeting are answered here: 

1. Submission deadline has been moved to March 15th  at the same time as previously stated.  
2. Deadline for followup questions is 12:00pm, March 8th. 
3. Any additional questions need to be emailed to dennis.grooms@dcnr.alabama.gov. 

 
 
Sealed proposals must be received at the Montgomery office no later than 12:00PM, Friday, March 15th, 2024. 
I look forward to seeing a proposal from all of you. Thank you for taking the time to support this project!  
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